
 
 

Field Trips 

 

At Lithia Springs Farm 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

Experience 

We are so happy you are joining us for your field trip. Every field trip experience at 

Lithia Springs Farm is different, because our animals are ever changing. We 

constantly have babies coming and going. We always want to make sure the field 

trip students get a special experience on our farm. It can be milking a goat, or 

collecting eggs and learning how to tell if they are fresh. Certain times of the year 

we have baby pigs, goats, ducks, bunnies, or chickens. We will make your 

experience special for the students. 

 

Schedule and Flow of Field Trip 

We start by going over the rules and introducing all the workers on the farm. Then 

we go around and visit each animal, feeding them, brushing them and more. The 

animals love it just as much as we do! Then head over to the craft tables to do our 

craft, your students will get to take home. At the end of the field trip, you just collect 

what you brought. We will worry about trash and other garbage that may get left 

behind. We do allow you to bring a packed lunch for your students that they can 

eat at our picnic tables. If you do plan on bringing lunch for your students, just let 

us know and we will adjust our schedule accordingly. We do have a sink and a 

bathroom on site. We do ask that you wash your hands frequently to keep you and 

our animals safe. Field trips typically last 2 hours, if it goes over a little bit, we can 

accommodate.  

 

Pricing Guide 

$20 per student – chaperones are free. 

If a chaperone is bringing a sibling (3 and older), they will also be $20. 

If your group is going to be over 20 students, please contact us to discuss your field 

trip. 



 
Important to Know 

We require a $100 deposit, at time of booking, to secure your field trip date. The 

remaining balance due will be collected the day of your field trip.  

We do not offer refunds for field trips but will coordinate a rescheduled date with 

two weeks’ notice. 

Please have students wear closed-toed shoes and know they might get a little 

dirty on the farm! 

Want to make more of your visit? We also recommend checking out Lithia Springs 

County Park at the end of our street! They have a great playground, hiking trail, and 

natural spring that allows swimming (a separate entrance fee paid to the county is 

required and if you are swimming, passes are required and often sell out so if you 

need assistance obtaining these contact us and we can try to assist). 

https://hcfl.gov/locations/lithia-springs-park 
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